
November 27, 2015 

Dear Parents, 

My name is Tanner B.  I am the Principal of 
Walton Elementary School for today.  I am in 
Grade 3. 

Today, I put salt on the playground.  I visited 
each class to take pictures of the teachers for the 
Winter Concert.  I went on supervision and also 
played outside. 

I also spent time in my office, playing on my 
iPad. 

At 12:15, I am going to eat pizza lunch with my 
friend Lucas and Mr. Mah. 

Just remember that Litterless Lunch starts 
Monday. 

 

Sincerely, 

Principal Tanner B. 


